
ITEM 5 
Disabled People’s Diversity Forum Update from 5 June 2008 
 
 
 
3/08 Late Items Introduced by the Chair 
 
LGBT event ‘Derby Goes Pink’ - the event at Bass Recreation Ground would be on grass or 
hardstanding materials 
 
 
7/08 Updates on matters arising from previous meetings 
 
57/07 – Concessionary Travel Pass 
 
Alison Hicking and Mick Watts - deaf bus users still being charged for weekend travel: 
update to be provided.   
 
Concessionary Travel Plan – Chris Hegarty to provide update and seek feedback on this 
item following his presentation in January 2008. 
 
 
9/08  Disabled children: Physical Education 
 
Councillor Hird has written to Gurmail Nizzer – Head of Service, BSF and School Place 
Planning – asking how the needs of people with disabilities were considered at present, and 
how disability groups would be able to contribute to the programme. 
 
 
13/08  Information on Forum Workshop 
 
A workshop for Forum Members was held in July over two evenings. 
 
 


